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PROVIDER ALERT 

Carelon Behavioral Health Survey 

June 11, 2024 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 

Last week, we sent a provider alert thanking you for attending the Carelon Behavioral 

Health Town Hall for Maryland's Providers and shared the Town Hall slide presentation 

and Webex recording. MDH and Carelon look forward to partnering with you to support 

our participants and ensure our shared success. 

Maryland Department of Health (MDH) and Carelon Behavioral Health (Carelon) 

want to hear from you! 

We are also asking all providers to click here to take a short survey and provide 

feedback on your current experience, testing partnership, and readiness for change. 

We request that you submit your feedback by Friday, June 21, 2024. 

If you have additional questions or comments, please use this email to contact Carelon 

Behavioral Health during the transition: MDHtransitionsupport@carelon.com. 

 

Thank you, 

Maryland Department of Health 

 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/june-2024/Carelon-Town-Hall-Follow-Up-6.6.24.pdf
https://us.mar.medallia.com/?e=393270&d=l&h=97E5BCE289E8808&l=en
https://us.mar.medallia.com/?e=393270&d=l&h=97E5BCE289E8808&l=en

